
Guess Who’s Coming to town 

 
 

Like last year, Santa will be on our ladder truck being 
escorted around town on December 19th at 6pm, starting from 
Tidal Drive and heading South on the BLVD. If you request a 
present from Santa please call the Fire Chief at 609-494-9169 or 
email him rsf5130@gmail.com with the address, age and gender 
of the child. Thanks again and Santa will see you on the 19th!!! 

 
 
 

Thank You!! 
 

 

               Sincerely, 
                                                        Mr. and Mrs. Santa Clause….. 


